
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

February 22, 2019 

 

 Lane Closure on southbound 37 Street near 130 Avenue 
 
Location: Southbound 37 Street past the intersection with Buffalo Run Boulevard / 130 Avenue S.W. 
 
Impact: Closure of the left southbound lane for approximately 100 metres  
 
Reason: Preparing area for upcoming girder installations 
 
 
 
Implementation date: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 
  
Work hours: 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
 
Speed limit: 50 km/h from 60 km/h   
 
 
 
Other information: N/A 

 
 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL would like to 
thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

403-212-0565 

info@SWCRRproject.com 

www.SWCRRproject.com 

 

 



 


